TOWN OF JAMESTOWN

93 NARRAGANSETT AVENUE
P.O. Box 377
JAMESTOWN, RHODE IsLAaND 02835

July 17, 2023

NOTICE

MUNICIPAL WATER USE RESTRICTIONS

Effective June 15th through September 15th

Individuals on the Municipal Water System are prohibited from any lawn irrigation.

In addition, and in accordance with the Rules and Regulations of the Board of Water and Sewer
Commissioners, in-ground or underground irrigation or sprinkler system or an inground or above
ground swimming pool shall not be connected to the Municipal Water System. Town officials will
be monitoring for use of water irrigation systems in the municipal water district.

This restriction will be in effect until further notification.




